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Thank you all for your time and consideration of this issue.    

We are totally in favor of transparency by the gas industry.   People who have gas 

piped into their homes, need to know of this highly volatile substance and how it can 

effect their homes, and lives.  Please put this into law as quickly as you can.  Ours, 

OUUVfJ is a statewide group, and as such we are concerned about this statewide 

issue.  Thank you.  Sue Craig, Presidient of Oregon Unitarian Universalist Voices for 

Justice. 


